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We lost almost everything including my blacksmithing business. It took 40 years to 

put together what was needed to live in this remote paradise. To have to pay this 

level of tax on top of our loss is hard to swallow. I was hoping to build again 

somewhere in Oregon eventually without this bill I'm not sure I will be able to do that. 

Right now I'm in MO taking care of my 93 yr old mother and finding that the cost of 

living is much lower here al-tho I prefer OR. Please pass this bill it would help so 

many people on the edge that have been hanging on for years now. Thank you Bill 

Buchner. 


